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Re : Docket No. 090088-TI 
Name Change Replacement Tariff for Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC 
f/Wa NYNEX Long Distance Company d/b/a Verizon Enterprise Solutions 
Company Code: TI530 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Enclosed for filing, please find one (1) original and three (3) copies of a name change 
replacement tariff filed on behalf of Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC. This name change 
does not affect the rates, terms or conditions of services currently provided to the Company's 
customers. The Company respectfully requests an effective date of April 28, 2009. 

On February 23,2009 Verizon requested that the Commission change the certificate of public 
convenience and necessity he1 d by NYNEX Long Distance Company d/b/a Verizon 
Enterprise Solutions to reflect the Name Change to Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC, and 
also requested permission to replace Florida Tariff No. 1 with Florida Tariff No. 2 as a 
replacement tariff with all original pages. This was approved by the Division of Regulatory 
Compliance and the Office of the General Counsel and notification was sent to you in a 
memorandum dated March 26, 2009. 

The following replacement tariff is included with this filing: 

Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC Florida Tariff No. 2 replaces NYNEX Long 
Distance Company d/b/a Verizon Enterprise Solutions Florida Tariff No. 1 in its 
entirety which is currently on file with the Commission. 

Any questions you may have regarding this issue may be directed to my attention at (407) 
740-3002 or via email at cwirzhiman@,tminc.com. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date stamping the extra copy of this cover letter 
and returning it in the self-addressed, stamped envelope enclosed for this purpose. 
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Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely,\ 

Connie 

cc: Cheryl Powers 
File: 
TMS: FLo0901 
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